The Seven Rules of Concert Etiquette
As part of the music curriculum in the Jewell School District, the students are expected to follow and model the seven rules of concert etiquette.  These etiquette rules are universal in most formal concert settings, and are extremely important to show ones’ appreciation for the dedication and hard work put forth by the musicians.  Please help each other to be successful on and off the stage with these seven rules of concert etiquette:   

1. Refrain from talking
This is the first and greatest rule.

2. Refrain from unwrapping noisy candy wrappers during the performance
If the composer wanted to include crinkle paper noises to the music, he/she would have written it into the parts.

3. Turn off pagers, cell phones, and watch alarms
While many phones and pagers now have very symphonic-like rings, they don’t always fit into the musical score, nor do they provide pleasant sounds for your neighbors.

4. Do not take flash photography
We don’t want anyone to walk off the stage due to flash blindness, do we?

5. Do not leave as soon as your child’s portion of the concert is over
All of the students deserve a full audience for their performances.  Remember, the next time your child’s song could be last!

6. Applaud at appropriate times
Some music has several sections.  Remember, it’s not over until all of the sections have been performed.

7. Do not leave the auditorium during the music
Wait for a break in the concert to visit the restroom, unless you are carrying a screaming child, in which case you should leave quietly and quickly, PLEASE!

***Most importantly:  All of these students have been working a long time on the material being presented to the community.  Please honor that work by giving them your full attention and cheering them on when they are finished, and I can guarantee you that they will remember this night for a lifetime!*** 

Thank you for attending and enjoy the concert!
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